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September 12, 2014 
 
Don Skotty 
P.O. Box 2204 
Frisco, CO 
80443 
 
RESCIND BOIL WATER TIER 1 PUBLIC NOTIFICATION REQUIREMENT 
Alpensee Water District, PWSID# CO0159119 
Summit County 
  
Dear Mr. Skotty: 
 
The Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment-Water Quality Control Division 
(Department) issued a “Boil Water Advisory” for the Alpensee Water District (System) on September 
9, 2014 due to a malfunction that caused a back-up of the water storage tank into the pump room 
possibly causing contamination of the drinking water.   
 
The Department has received the following information from the System: 
 

1. Written description of what the problem was and the actions taken to correct the underlying 
problem.  
 

2. Confirmation that pressure was restored and the system was flushed.  
 

3. Results of 3 microbiological samples that were obtained from the distribution system after 
the system had been disinfected and flushed as well as normal chlorine residual data. 

 
4. "Certificate of Delivery" Form along with a copy of the Tier 1 Public Notice sent to each 

customer. 
 
Based upon the data provided by the System, the September 9, 2014 “Boil Water Advisory” is hereby 
rescinded. Effective date of this action is September 12, 2014. The affected customers should be 
notified of the lifting of the “Boil Water Advisory.” Public notice of the lifting of the “Boil Water 
Advisory” should include contact information for the water system and should be provided in a 
similar manner to which the initial “Boil Water Advisory” was issued.  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact me at 303-692-3605 or via email at 
David.Dani@state.co.us. 
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Sincerely, 

 
David Dani 
Local Assistance Unit 
Water Quality Control Division 

   
cc: Drinking Water File CO0159119 
 

Martha Rudolph, Environmental Programs Director, CDPHE 
Mark Salley, Communications Office, CDPHE 
Karin McGowan, Legislative Office, CDPHE 
Ron Falco, Safe Drinking Water Program Manager and acting Water Quality Control Division Director, CDPHE  
Meghan Trubee, Communications, WQCD-CDPHE 
Tyson Ingels, Engineering Section, WQCD-CDPHE 
Jennifer Robinett, Compliance Section Manager, WQCD-CDPHE 
Nicole Graziano, Safe Drinking Water Compliance Assurance, WQCD-CDPHE 
Margaret Talbott, Safe Drinking Water Compliance Assurance, WQCD-CDPHE  
Bret Icenogle, Engineering Section Manager, WQCD-CDPHE 
Greg Naugle, Field Services Section Manager, WQCD-CDPHE 
Kelly Jacques, Field Services Section, WQCD-CDPHE 
Heather Drissel, Field Services Section, WQCD-CDPHE 
Cathy Heald, Field Services Section, WQCD-CDPHE 
Armando Herald, Local Assistance Unit, WQCD-CDPHE 
Lyle Moore, Director, Office of Emergency Preparedness and Response, CDPHE 
Greg Stasinos, Office of Emergency Preparedness and Response, CDPHE 
Alicia Cronquist, Division of Epidemiology, CDPHE 
Therese Pilonetti, Environmental Health and Sustainability, CDPHE 
Amy Schultz, Compliance Assurance, WQCD-CDPHE 
Dan Hendershott, Summit County Environmental Health Department, danh@co.summit.co.us 
Jan Trahan, Summit County Environmental Health Department, janett@co.summit.co.us 
Scott Meyer, Alpensee Water District operator, aaa_admin@aaaoperations.com 
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